
Tapestry 

13​th​ July 2020 

Dear parents/carers, 

Thank you very much for all your comments and observations on Tapestry this year.  Your child’s learning 

journey is now ready as a PDF.  

Your child’s learning journey covers September 2019 until March 2020 (before the schools shut for lockdown.) 

Any home learning observations added from March onwards, will not be included in the journal. There are a 

number of large sized teaching videos that are in each of the journals, and collectively they may be too large 

for computers to download. 

To access this please follow these instructions: 

1. Log into your Tapestry account via the website ​www.tapestryjournal.com 

2. In the top right-hand corner is your name, please click on your name. 

 

3. This will then bring a drop-down.  Click on ‘​Your downloads’ 

 

4. Click ‘​PDF Downloads’​ and save your child’s learning journey to your computer.​ ​You will also be able to save 

photos and videos your child appears in too.  

Please can we remind you that all photos and videos are strictly for ​private use only​. They are ​not​ to be 
shared on any form of social media or other websites.  

You have 28 days from the date of this letter to download your child’s learning journey​. Please contact the 

school office if any problems downloading should arise. Here is a link to a helpful tutorial on YouTube - 

https://youtu.be/I4SMTo8B91s​ .​ Your Reception account will be active until the 1​st​ week of September so you will 

still be able to access any teaching videos if required over the Summer period. Your child’s Tapestry account 

will then be transferred over to the Year 1 Team. 

Many Thanks  

EYFS team  

 

http://www.tapestryjournal.com/
https://youtu.be/I4SMTo8B91s

